
MD5M Lions – 
Bring Your Glasses 

to Bemidji! 
 

The Red Wing Lions Legacy 
Project is an eyeglass 
sculpture  titled “Spectacles” to represent Lions being 
“Knights of the Blind” and to celebrate our 100-year 
anniversary of serving.  At Red Wing’s grand unveiling 
on June 25th, we hope to have 100,000 pairs of glasses to 
celebrate being 100 year old. 
 
The Council of Governors has approved our bringing the 
glasses collected at the MD5M convention to Red Wing 
for the celebration.  We will recognize all MD5M Lions 
at this event and turn over the glasses to LERC for 
transporting to Wisconsin for distribution. 
 
So bring your glasses to Bemidji and help us celebrate 
Lions being 100. You’re all invited to join us in Red 
Wing on June 25 for the celebration. 
 
IPDG Stan Nerhaugen, Red Wing Lions 


